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Purpose  

1. To present to Members the revised scope for the Shared Services 

review.  

 

Information 

 

2. On 20th May 2011, Members of the Shared Services Sub Committee 

met to discuss and develop the scoping document for this review. 

Subsequently, the revised scoping document was circulated to the 

full membership of the sub-committee for comment.  The revised 

scope is attached as Appendix A to this report for information.  

 

3. Members are invited to consider and agree the final form of the 

scope.   

 

Recommendations 

 

4. It is recommended that the Shared Services review consider and 

agree the scope.  

 

Councillor Martin Wright 
Chair of Shared Services Review Sub-Committee 
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